
 
 
 
 
On Saturday, April 25th, the Pennsylvania Nu Alumni Volunteer Council (AVC) will be sponsoring the group’s 
annual golf scramble to raise money for the scholarship funds open to the Undergraduate Chapter: The Sam Poole 
Balanced Man scholarship, the Jake Benghauser scholarship, the John Carron scholarship and the Alumni Memorial 
Fund. 
 
In the past eight years, the group has raised over $17,000 towards the chapter’s scholarships.  Thru the generous 
donations from our alumni, this past year the AVC awarded close to $2,000 in scholarships, when we started the golf 
outings, we could only award $500. 
 
Though the greens have changed owners this past season, the event is going to stay at Pleasant Acres. The day will 
consist of 4-man teams in an 18-hole scramble format. Pennsylvania Nu Actives, Alumni, Thiel Employees and 
friends and family of Actives and Alumni are all invited to participate.  
 
Throughout the day of the scramble, there will be other activities that will benefit the Undergraduate Chapter and the 
AVC. There will be cash prizes for the top three teams, door prizes, and imprinted golf balls for everyone. To make 
things more interesting, a skins game and several other elements will be added to the event to add fun and 
camaraderie to the day.  Pleasant Acres has a liquor license and in conjunction with the course and by Pennsylvania 
State Law - you are reminded to not bring your own beverages but rather purchase them at the course. Also, a portion 
of the beverage sales at the course will go back to the Undergraduate Chapter. 
 
Can’t make the event? Not a golfer but would like to donate? Not a problem, you can sponsor a hole! For $100 ($75 if 
you are registered to play that day) you can sponsor one of the holes on the course. You can sponsor as an individual, 
as a business, in honor of your pledge class (or graduating class) or in memory of a brother. All sponsorship money 
will go directly into the scholarship funds – another great way to boost the cause. 
 
Cost for the event is $75 for individual golfers (cost includes: sleeve of balls, hot dog at the turn and lunch) payable to 
“PA Nu Alumni Board”. The entry deadline is April 11th (note: walk-up entries are possible, but we would prefer you 
contact us in advance). By the deadline, return the bottom of this sheet with payment to Paul Miller at: 
 

Paul J Miller 
8 Donation Road 

Greenville, PA 16125 
 
List your foursome on the back if you have one.  Directions and additional information will be provided to 
participants shortly following the deadline. If you have any questions, or would like to donate a door prize, please 
contact Paul Miller at pjmiller3@verizon.net 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Name:   Phone:  
Email:  Grad 

year: 
 

 

 

Please list participant name(s), the hole sponsor name(s), foursome or any team preferences on the back of the form 
 
 

Please make check payable to “PA Nu Alumni Board” and send payment along with the form. 
The event will be held rain or shine!!! 

Number of entries @ $75 per entry  = $    Check one:  
      

Hole sponsor @ $75 for participant $100 for non   = $  I have my foursome:  
      

Total Enclosed  = $  Please place me on a team:  

 

Penn Nu Golf Scramble 
April 25th 2015 

Pleasant Acres Golf Course, Jamestown PA 


